Securities and
Exchange
Commission

PHILIPPIRNES

June __, 2023

NOTICE OF AWARD

Arch. JOSE DIEGO RAMON MADERAL
CONSULTANT

17 Nazareth St. Pilar Village

Las Pifias City, Metro Manila

Dear Arch. Maderal:

We are pleased to inform you that the 6-month contract for the project, “Hiring of a Highly Technical
Consultant for the Proposed Construction of the SEC Multipurpose Media Room (Phase 1-Planning and
Pre-Procurement)” is hereby awarded to you in the amount of Seven Hundred Thousand Pesos
(Php700,000.00), inclusive of all applicable government taxes.

This contract is renewable at the option of the appointing Head of Procuring Entity, but in no case shall
exceed the term of the latter

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within calendar three (3) days with your signature
in the Conforme portion.

For further details, please coordinate with the Procurement Division through any of the following contact
information:

telephone number: (02} 8-818-5330

mobile number: 0998-841-3540

email address: bacsecretariat@sec.gov.ph
Thank you.
Very truly yo

EDH@NA C. TANTUAN
Aythorized Representative of##fie

ead of the Procuring Entity

Arch. JOSE DIEGO AM9N MAD/ERAL
Date of recpipt: AuNE /2023



